Cancellation Policy
Below, there are some tips I’ve included to help you get the greatest number of benefits from our tutoring sessions:


· Please remember to bring books, any worksheets, and class materials with you when we meet. These will be useful for when we need to review topics that will be covered in the future, or anything that needs attention. 
· Asking questions is always going to be helpful! They are encouraged because it shows that your student/child can recognize that they need help and can formulate this as a question to be answered. Students who ask questions invariably will learn more. If your student is shy, I’m happy to ask them questions to better help them work through problems, and through this I can see where I can help them in other areas. 
· Let me know if there are any additional math topics or areas that you would like to focus on, such as: ACT, SAT, study skills, or other math concepts.
· Consistency is both encouraged and another key to success. Procrastination may be a temptation for your student especially when putting an assignment/homework off until our meeting. This might end in falling behind. Staying on top of their work, math, will make the class more manageable.

Cancellation Policy: Payment must be made the Sunday before a student/parent is requesting to reserve specific time(s). At minimum, I require a 24-hour notice on all rescheduling and cancellations. Only one reschedule per session. Any more than one reschedule will result in another payment. 

